Spend the summer at Apple.

Learn from engineers who love technology as much as you do.

Do you enjoy building things with your hands? Are you constantly taking things apart to
understand how they work? This summer, Apple is inviting a select group of high school
students from across the country to attend a special Engineering Technology Camp at its
global headquarters in Cupertino, California. The four-week program gives students a rare
and exciting glimpse into the company as well as the opportunity to work in small groups

and collaborate closely with Apple hardware engineers.

Dates
July 8 - August 2, 2019

Location

Apple Headquarters in Cupertino, California

Eligibility

Open to all high school sophomores and juniors with an interest in hardware technology.

Cost

Free. Apple will cover the cost of travel, accommodations and food for the duration of camp.

Learn more about the camp and the application process. Get the details >
Friday, February 1, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. (Pacific Standard Time). Apply today >



https://applecorp.avature.net/etc2019selected
https://aquarium.apple.com/faq/2019-Engineering-Camp-FAQ.pdf

